
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sir / Madame 
 
Proposed Parking Restrictions (TRO 4248) 
 
Raymond Close and Sutton Road, Kirkby-in-Ashfield – PUBLIC ADVERT 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver Highway 
Services. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints regarding obstructive parking near the 
junction of Raymond Close. To help alleviate the problem it is proposed to install ‘No Waiting At Any 
Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines). The proposals will be advertised and notices displayed on 
site. A plan showing the proposals (Drawing number H/GC/3296/01) is attached, along with a copy 
of the site notice. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 3rd 
January 2020. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals please clearly state 
this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through 
the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
  

                                             
Gerard Comer  
Highway Design Officer 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
 
Tel: 0115 8042231 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

   

My ref: H/GC/TRO 4248 

Date: 29th November 2019 
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